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Committee: Committee on Judiciary   
Bill Number: H.B. 1382  
Hearing Date/Time: February 5, 2019, 2:05 p.m. 
Re: Testimony of the Hawai‘i State Ethics Commission SUPPORTING 

THE INTENT of H.B. 1382, Relating to Campaign Finance 
 
 
Dear Chair Lee and Committee Members: 
 

The Hawai‘i State Ethics Commission (“Commission”) supports the intent of H.B. 1382, 
which limits campaign activities by certain individuals or organizations that have contracts with 
the State.  The Commission supports efforts to increase transparency and accountability in 
government, including efforts to reduce undue influence on state officials by private interests 
(both actual and perceived).  The Commission defers to the Campaign Spending Commission, 
however, regarding the mechanics of this measure and how best to effectuate Hawaii’s campaign 
spending laws. 

 
Thank you for your continuing support of the Commission’s work and for considering the 

Commission’s testimony on H.B. 1382. 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 

Daniel Gluck 
Executive Director and General Counsel 
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Feb.	4	,	2018	
	
TO:			 	 Honorable	Chair	Lee	&	JUD	Committee	Members	
Fi	
RE:	 	 HB1382	Relating	to	Campaign	Finance	
	
	 	 Support	for	hearing	on	Feb	5	
	
Americans	for	Democratic	Action	is	an	organization	founded	in	the	1950s	by	leading	supporters	
of	the	New	Deal	and	led	by	Patsy	Mink	in	the	1970s.		We	are	devoted	to	the	promotion	of	
progressive	public	policies.			
	
We	support	HB	1382	as	it	would	eliminate	campaign	fundraising	on	the	property	of	persons	
that	have	accepted	legislatively	appropriated	funds,	or	received	or	rendered	services	to	the	
State,	with	an	aggregate	value	of	$100,000.		We	see	such	fundraising	as	a	conflict	of	interest.		In	
the	name	of	ethics,	we	support	this	bill.		
	
	
Thank	you	for	your	favorable	consideration.		
	
Sincerely,		
	
John	Bickel	President	 
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